
Solent area report – Autumn 2019 

We have had a biannual meeting in December 2018 hosted in Southampton. Julia Herbert 

came to speak to us about Pelviva and neuromuscular electrical stimulation and we had 

feedback from members that attended POGP conference.  

We have 2 upcoming meetings booked for this year. 18th June 2019, hosted by the 

Winchester team aiming to discuss NMES, journal review and benchmark NMES services. 

We have the 2nd in Poole for October agenda yet to be issued. 
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